
Phone: 046 9021989      St. Joseph’s Mercy Primary School, 

E-mail: stjosephspsoffice@gmail.com     Railway Street,            

        Navan,      

                                                    Co. Meath.   

29th August 2023 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

I hope that you and your families are keeping well and that you had an enjoyable summer. 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child to St. Joseph’s Mercy Primary 

School for their first day of school on Thursday, 31st August. 

The children will come to school at 10am on Thursday.  The construction has started on our 

Building Project.  Parking is available on the Fair Green (opposite St. Mary’s Church).  You will 

come to the pedestrian access on Leighsbrook Lane at 10am on Thursday where members of 

staff will meet you and your children.  We will assemble the children in the Junior Infant yard.  

Please do not arrive before 10am as it will be a busy morning with the arrival back of all of 

our other pupils. 

The children should bring a small snack on Thursday, as they will finish at 12 noon.  The 

children will come to school at the following times: 

Thursday, 31st August   10am – 12noon 

Friday, 1st September   9.15am – 12 noon 

Monday, 4th September  9.15am – 12 noon 

Tuesday, 5th September  9.15am – 12 noon 

Wednesday, 6th September  9.15am – 12 noon 

Thursday, 7th September  9.15am – 12 noon 

Friday, 8th September   9.15am – 12 noon 

Monday, 11th September onwards 9.15am – 2pm 

mailto:stjosephspsoffice@gmail.com


Thank you for choosing St. Joseph’s Mercy Primary School for your child’s primary education.  

We hope that your child will be very happy with us and we look forward to seeing you all on 

Thursday. 

Kind regards, 

Ann Murphy 

Principal 


